
NEWBUILD NEWS
Lisburne school- January 2023

Happy New Year!
We hope you all had a 
fantastic Christmas and New 
Year. On the run up to 
Christmas the progress at 
the new school site was 
evident to see… 

Whats new Get in touch
If you have any questions or queries 

regarding the new build we will endeavour to 

answer these where possible. Please get in 

touch by emailing: 

newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

As you can see from the image above there is clear progress 

on the outer parts of the school building. The brickwork is now 

in place and ready for the wooden cladding to be added 

above. All external windows and doors have been fitted and 

allow the inside space to be highlighted with natural light. 

Internal progress
Within the three school buildings the staircases and lift 

access are all in place. This will allow all staff pupils 

and visitors to be able to navigate around the whole 

school site  safely.



All three buildings now have most internal walls built, plastered and base coated. The buildings are now 

showing a clear structure and we are able to see the classroom, teaching and learning spaces taking shape.

As you can see from the images above, the space available is going to be incredible to enhance the learning 

opportunities available to all children at Lisburne school. 

We look forward to seeing these areas develop in the coming weeks. 

Outdoor space
We have a vast amount of outdoor space which is 

going to be exciting and inviting for all of our 

children. The views from the classrooms are 

incredible and we cannot wait to see the progress 

in the coming weeks and months. 
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